
English 

In English, we will continue to develop our 
Talk for Writing skills and focus on accurate 
punctuation and spelling. We will begin the 

term by writing a set of instructions before 
moving onto our action story. We will be using 
the text, “The vial of tears” as a stimulus for 

our writing.  

 

Science 

In science, we will be deepening our knowledge 
and understanding of plants and what they 

need to thrive and grow. We will do a fair test 
and record the results and analyse the data.  

 

Computing 

‘We are researchers’ focuses on how to effectively 
search using key words and how to safely communicate 
online. The lessons focused on Internet research will 

demonstrate the importance of word order when 
searching. They will also start to examine the results 

returned and how to distinguish between a reliable and 
unreliable website or webpage.  

Art.  

In Art, we will develop our skills in painting and focus on  
Marianne North a botanical artist.  

Attendance 

We take attendance very seriously at St Paul’s.  Please 
ensure your child is in school every day and on time.  

Water 

It’s important to stay hydrated during the day. Please 
can the children bring in a bottle of water (just water 

for in-class) each day. 

Staff 

Mr Barrett, Miss Young, Mr Miles  
Miss Langham, Mrs Bennett 

General Information 

PE Kit  
Your child will need their PE kit in school at all times. Our PE 

days are Monday and Friday.   
Reading Record Book  

Please read with your child at least three times a week, com-
plete their reading log and ensure their reading record book 

comes into school every day. 
Home Learning  

The children should be reading every night at home and have 
their journal signed. We also request that the children practice 
on TTRS at least three times a week. It is very important that 

the children are secure in the tables. 

PSHE — Staying Safe.  
In PSHE, we will be looking at different  

relationships, including friendships. 
 

RSE — My Rights and Responsibilities 
Children understanding the right to protect their 

body from unwanted touch. 
 

Geography 
In Geography, we will be looking at the megacities 
of the world and how the world population is grow-

ing. We will be doing a comparison of cities.  

Religious Education 

Our question this term is: What is the trinity? 
Why is it important to Christians?  

We will be learning to understand God the  

Father, God the Son and God the Holy Spirit. 
We will be learning about the baptism of Jesus 

and why water is important. 

 

Maths 

This term, we will continue with our Fraction unit of 
work. We will begin the term by looking at finding a 
fraction of amount and the finish the topic by find-
ing a fraction of a shape.  We will then move onto 

our Measurement topic.  

It is important that the children can recall their 
multiplication and division number facts. We will be 
looking at 2x, 5x, 10x, 3x, 4x and 8x ta-

bles.  
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